
South Sound Gamma Knife is actively screening 
for novel coronavirus (COVID-19) per current 
public health guidelines. We are strictly following 
protocols to compassionately care for our patients 
while protecting against infectious illness.

To help keep patients, visitors and staff safe:

•	 Everyone entering our facility is required to 
wear a mask. If you do not have a mask, we  
will provide one to you at no charge.

•	 All patients will be screened by phone for 
symptoms of illness before coming in for  
their appointment.

•	 Everyone who enters our facility will be 
screened for symptoms of COVID-19. Anyone 
who has a fever or answers yes to any of the 
screening questions will be denied entry.

•	 One support person will be allowed per patient.

Thank you for your understanding and support.

Help prevent the spread of illness

•	 Wash your hands frequently and properly. 
If you can’t wash your hands, use a hand 
sanitizer and wash your hands at the  
earliest opportunity.

COVID-19 (Coronavirus)
Information for PATIENTS AND VISITORS

•	 Wear a mask at all times in public.

•	 Practice physical distancing by staying six feet 
apart from others.

•	 Avoid touching your face, especially your  
mouth, eyes and nose.

•	 Carry tissues at all times and use them to cover 
your mouth and nose when you sneeze.

•	 Stay home when sick.

•	 If you are ill with milder symptoms like cough, 
low-grade fever, or other respiratory problems, 
contact your regular health care provider first. 
Do not go to the emergency room or urgent care 
unless symptoms are severe, such as high fever, 
shortness of breath or difficulty breathing.

Learn more

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
www.coronavirus.gov

Washington State Department of Health 
https://www.doh.wa.gov/Emergencies/Coronavirus 

southsoundgammaknife.com

STAY HOME  
WHEN SICK

WEAR A MASK  
AT ALL TIMES 

(unless asked to remove 
it by a caregiver)

WASH HANDS 
OFTEN

STAY APART  
from others (6 feet)


